
  

Key Dates for 

2018                           
  Term 2            

Monday 30th April - 

Friday 6th July 

Term 3   

Tuesday 24th July - 

Friday 28th Sept  

Term 4            

Monday 15th Oct - 

Thurs 20th Dec 

PL Days  

Monday 23rd July 

Friday 2nd November 

Department of Education 

Aim High:  

aspire, learn, achieve  

MOWBRAY HEIGHTS PRIMARY SCHOOL  

This Coming 

Week:  

Thurs 14th June  

Book Fair in PAC 

3.00pm - 4.00 pm 

No Primary 

Assembly 

2.00pm - Brooks 

staff talking to 5/6 

students. Parents 

welcome 

Wed 20th June       

5/6 students Brooks 

Tour  
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Readersõ Cup is an opportunity for Year 5/6 students to work in teams to read six books in six weeks 

with the aim of fully understanding and interpreting the text.  Each team has had to work together to 

read the books within the time given and prepare a creative presentation based on one of the six 

books.  Today the teams completed a 36 question quiz and on Thursday they will performe their 

creative piece to our 5/6 classes.  The winning team will travel to Summerdale Primary School on 

Thursday 28th June to compete against other schools participating in the 2018 Readersõ Cup Challenge.  

We wish them all the best! 

Our Readersõ Cup teams are: 

Bookworms 

(Left)  

 Turtle Readers 

(Right) 

 

 

Ready Readers 

(Left) 

G6 Squad 

(Right) 

 

 

      Ravenous Readers 

 

 

Steve  



 

Diary  
Thur 14th June Book Fair 3.00 pm - 4.00 pm in the PAC 

Thur 14th June No Primary Assembly 

Thur 14th June Brooks Staff talking to 5/6 students 

Wed 20th June 5/6 students to Brooks High for a tour 

Thurs 21st June Early Childhood Music Assembly  

Mon 25th June 5.30 pm - 6.30 pm Parent Info session at 

   Brooks High 

Thurs 28th June Primary Music Assembly 

Fri 29th June  Reports go home 

Mon 2nd July  SRC - Staff v students basketball match 

Wed 4th July  SRC Wacky Wednesday Fundraiser 

Fri 6th July  Last day of Term 2 

Book Fair  
Once again the Scholastic Book 
Fair is being held at our school! 

This yearõs theme is Paws for Books.  
 

The final date and time for this fair 
is: Thursday 14th June from 3.00 

pm to 4.00 pm in the PAC.   
 

We look forward to seeing you there!  
 

Julia Chapman  

Year 5/6 Excursion to Brooks High  
On Wednesday 20th June, all year 5 and 6 students will 
visit Brooks High School for a tour of the school.  

Students will have the opportunity to view a range of 
curriculum areas and ask any 

questions they may have about going 
to high school.   
 

The bus will depart MHPS at 9.00 

am and return by 10.30 am. 
 

Cindy Wright  

Student Awards  
Merit Certificates :  The latest EC winners were:  Rexana 
Subedi, Malachi McPartlin, Nariah Richardson Maynard, Peyton 

Wischnat, Personal Kadariya, Pranish Rasaily, Matthew Gilligan, 
Nadia Hatmantari, Liam Ferguson, Isabel Donovan, Sophie 

Milner, Morgan Burgess, Sophil Acharya, Benji Selby, Hunter 
Thayre, Anushka Ranasinghe, Jessica Coker-Williams and 

Sameer Acharya.  

Latest winners are: Lachlan Ruffels, Malachi 

McPartlin, Christina Kuikel, Xavier Beeton, 
Mastthew Gilligan, Makayla Young, Jessica 

Coker-Williams and Bella Robertson. 

5/6 Sport  
Roster for Friday 15th June  
Dev Football  MHPS   v St Leonards 

Netball  Youngtown  v MHPS 
Dev Netball  MHPS   v Summerdale 

Soccer  Norwood  v MHPS 
Hockey  Riverside  v MHPS 

Bootcamp  Mowbray (at the Gorge) 

 

 
Over the last couple of weeks I have been invited into the 
Grade 5/6 classes to chat about personal hygiene, which is 

the daily self-care actions that we take to keep ourselves 
looking clean and smelling nice. 
 

I have a basic hygiene kit I take with me so the students 

can see what it contains and why we need it. 
 

The kit contains shampoo, soap, face washer, deodorant, 
brush, comb, toothbrush, toothpaste, dental floss, nail 

brush, nail scissors or nail clippers and a nail file. 
 

We keep our bodies clean by showering every day using 
soap and shampoo. We use deodorant after showering 

and sport as this stops us from developing unpleasant 
body odours, especially around the time of puberty and 

beyond. During puberty our body chemistry changes. Our 
sweat glands and oil glands increase their production of 

sweat and oil, and a by-product of this is unpleasant body 
odour.  
 

Our ears need regular cleaning and our finger and toe 

nails need to be trimmed and cleaned. We also need to 
change our bath towels and our bed linen regularly. 
 

Good personal hygiene involves wearing clean clothes and 

changing our underwear and socks every day. If the 
students can use smart phones, tablets and gaming 

consoles, they will find using a washing machine quite 
easy!   
 

Personal hygiene is easy to maintain when we know what 

we need and what to do! 
 

Jenna Bayes ð School Nurse  

Dollarmite Award  
The winners for the previous two weeks were: 
Sameer Acharya from 1/2 Mahar and Jessica 

Coker-Williams from 1/2 Mahar. 

Just Swim - Intensive Learn to Swim Program  

July School Holidays 
Monday 9th - Friday 13th July (5 Days Program) 

This is a great way for children to learn, consolidate and 
advance their swimming skills 

�¾�� 30 min lesson daily with the same teacher 
�¾�� For ages 4 to 12 

�¾�� Small classes 
�¾�� Book now as spaces are limited 
 

www.justswim.com.au   info@justswim.com.au 

Phone 6344 2244 


